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 Present:  Frank Riepe (Chairman), Deborah Kruskal, Dan Martin, Charlie Kellstedt 
 Absent:  Tris Windle 
 
Sign Application; Native Sun Resubmission, 365 Boston Post Road 
 
Dave Yennaco of Morgan Awning was present on behalf of the applicant.    He stated there is 49’ of 
frontage on the northerly side, 61’ of frontage on the easterly side and 49’ of frontage on the southerly 
side of the retail store; 12% of the glass has window signs. 
The proposal is for 3 awnings on the north side and 2 awnings on the south side.  The awnings will be 
black with open ends and verbage on the valance. 
The proposal meets the requirements of the bylaw and is unanimously approved. 
 
Sign Applications; Sudbury Park & Recreation 
 
Dennis Mannone was present.  The proposals are for freestanding signs at Feeley Field (Raymond Road) 
and at Davis Field (North Road).  They will be green painted wood with granite posts matching the style 
already used at Cutting Field and elsewhere.  Feeley Field’s sign will be erected first with Davis Field 
being done in the future when funding is available.  Mr. Mannone will consult with Bill Place on the 
exact placement of the signs for sight-line safety.  The signs were unanimously approved. 
 
Sign Application; The Field House, Chiswick Park 
 
No representative was present but artwork was submitted. 
The Board had the following comments on the application: 

1. The main sign would benefit from lighting but it is not required. 
2. The main sign should be lowered a bit so it is centered over the horizontal score in the stucco 

finish. 
3. The “FH” logo is ambiguous and would be more successful as a secondary sign identifying the 

entrance if the logo was supported by the words “Field House” beneath it. 
The sign application is approved with these comments. 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The minutes of the 11/21/07 meeting were approved. 
 
 
 
 
 


